
 

Powhatan Mennonite Church 
 

3540 Old Buckingham Rd., P.O. Box 220 
 Powhatan, VA 23139, 804-598-0240 

 

Secretary: Sheila Schaefer, Wed. & Thurs. 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 
Pastor: John Engle, Mon.-Wed. & Friday 9:30 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  

www.pmchurch.net 
 

Spiritual Leadership Team 
Pastor: John Engle,  Head Elder: Nate Landis  

Elders: Ed Ranck, Dave Moyer, Les Hughbanks 
 

Announcements 
All bulletin announcements are due on Thursday, by 10:00 a.m.  

Call  804-598-0240 or email, churchsecretary65@gmail.com 
 

Announcements for the overhead on Sunday morning should be sent to  
pmcmediateam@gmail.com by Friday, 7:00 p.m. 

Upcoming Events  
 

July 9-11: Vacation Bible School 
 

   
 May 26, 2024 

Attendance                                 Offering 
             Sunday School: 57                          Not Counted 
              Worship Hour: 70                

                                                   

“This is my body… 
 

   this is my blood.” 

 
Matthew 26:26, 28 



A warm welcome to our visitors. 

Thank you for worshiping with us today.  

June 2, 2024 

Prayer Time                                                                               9:30 a.m. 

Sunday School                                                                         10:00 a.m. 

Adult Lesson: “God’s Promise of Fruitfulness”                         Ed Ranck 

Corporate Worship                                                                 11:00 a.m. 

Welcome, Prayer:                                                                     John Engle 

Worship Through Offerings 

Worship in Song:                                                    Glen and Carol Landis  

Meditation on 1 John 1:7                                                            Ray Horst 

Hymn #337: “Nothing but the Blood” 

Meditation on ! John 3:16                                                   Brenda Walton 

Hymn #311 “Hallelujah, What a Savior” 

Meditation of 1 John 4:9                                                      Ronnie Moyer 

Hymn #56 “To God be the Glory 

Celebration of Communion                                                              Elders 

#308 “There is a Redeemer” 

Prayer/Benediction  

Prayer Partners                                                     David and Chandra Hart 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

 
 

 
8 a.m. Men’s Bible Study 
10 a.m. Titus 2 Fellowship 
 
 7 p.m. Elders Meet 

 

 
 
 
 

Poe Powell 

 
 

 
 

Les Hughbanks preaches  
 
 

 

Announcements 

 
The adult Sunday school books and extra calendars for June are on 
the bulletin table and the information table just outside sanctuary. 
 

Les Hughbanks will b bringing the message next Sunday. 
 

The elders have updated the Pastor-Congregation Relations Team 
members and would like to thank Ronnie and Rosalie Moyer and Rob and 
Candy Falt for their willingness to encourage and support John and Julie. 
Also a big thanks to Dave and Chandra Hart who served several years 
previously on that team. For those not familiar with it, the purpose of the 
team is to care for the relationship between the pastor and the congrega-
tion, help mediate if needed, maintain a balanced, third-party stance and 
listen to all voices, holding all matters of concern or discussion with con-
fidentiality.  
 

The We Care Read-A-Thon is happening again this summer. All par-
ticipants receive a We Care t-shirt but there are many more great prizes. 
For more information go to www.wecareprogram.com and look for the 
Reader Information Form or see Sheila Schaefer.  
 

Vacation Bible School will be July 9-11.  Volunteers are needed to 
many areas. If you are willing to help, see Luke Landis or a member of 
the Children’s Ministry Team. 
 
 


